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26th April 2024 – weekly bulletin 
 
Working Together for Excellent Attendance. 
 
Well done to years 2 and 3 who had the best attendance this week with 100% 
attendance!   
 
Goldsborough in Bloom 
 
We are excited to announce that our school will be supporting the village with Goldsborough in Bloom, with 
a focus on environment and sustainability.  
 
It's a wonderful opportunity for our children to get involved in making our school look even more beautiful!  
Miss Henderson is taking lead on the allotment and will also be doing some lunch time sessions for children 
who are interested in helping with gardening etc.  
We have booked a visit from a Bee Keeper and have plans in place for decorating the rails (similar to how 
we decorate in November for Remembrance). 
 
If you have an interest in this area, and could support Miss Henderson on a Friday lunch time, please 
get in touch via the admin email.  
 
To support us with the theme of sustainability, we would like to 'reuse' items to support our plans.  
 
We are kindly requesting donations of the following: 

• any unwanted bunting (either cotton or oilcloth / plastic) in any length 

• any hanging baskets that you no longer need 

• crocheted flowers for the fence - if anyone has any old wool from a previous design and has a talent 
for crocheting, please send as many as you can in ay could our way! Some of our previous pupils 
were skilled in this area after learning the skill with Mrs Wastling so please speed the word! Whether 
it is 1, 10 or 100 we would love to have your support with this! 

• Alternatively, if you cannot crochet but have spare or unused wool, please send that in to school! 

Thank you for support!  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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Reminders: 
 

• Please check that you have ordered meals for your child for next week and future weeks. 
 

• Sycamore Class will be visiting Herd Farm on Monday 29th April  

 
The coach will collect the Goldsborough children first at 9:05am before going to collect the 
children from Sicklinghall. 
Sycamore class will need to be in school for 8:45am so that we can carry out the register and 
leave promptly. Please do not block the coach in and consider parking somewhere else other than 
outside school. 

 
The children will be outside all day so will require weather appropriate clothing, and footwear 
and a waterproof coat. Jeans are not suitable. 
They will also need a healthy packed lunch – no nuts/chocolate and no glass bottles. A sun 
hat/sun cream may be required depending on the weather. The site does tend to get muddy, 
so wellies/boots are advised. 

 
The children will set back off at 2:30pm. The coach will drop off Sicklinghall children off first at 
3:00pm, and Goldsborough second at 3:30pm. Please be prepared that the children may return 
late back to school – we will update you during the return journey via text. 

 

• Bikeability letters were sent to Year 6 parents recently.  Please complete and return the bike/helmet 
checklist and the consent forms as soon as possible and certainly no later than 3rd May 
. 

• Oak Class trip to Mother Shipton’s Cave – please give your permission online at ParentPay.com 
 
 
Knaresborough Heritage Centre 
 
We have been asked to forward the following information to families: 
 
A family friendly Heritage Centre will open in Knaresborough on Saturday 27th April, aiming to bring the 
town’s history to life. It is run by Knaresborough Museum Association volunteers and supported financially 
by the local community. 
 
The first exhibition will be all about the archaeology of Knaresborough with information, artefacts and fossils 
on display and 3 screens to show different aspects of archaeology discovered in the town. 
A dedicated children’s zone contains a dressing up area and a selection of books and activities centred 
around a Victorian school desk. Children will be able to follow time travellers Gallery Gus and Museum Maud 
to help them understand about the exhibition in amusing and entertaining ways. They will also feature in the 
activity packs which can be purchased from the small shop where visitor information is also available. 
The centre will be open 10am -4pm on Wednesdays, Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays. We look forward to 
you coming to visit. Adults are asked for minimum donation of £2 each, children can visit for free but must be 
accompanied by an adult. In school holidays there will be workshops and activities for children. 
 
Additionally, there are walks held every Saturday at 2pm and monthly evening talks held at COGS (both are 
bookable for £5 per adult). Please see our website for further details. 
 
www.knaresboroughtownmuseum.org.uk 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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Monthly Number Lottery 
 
We still have some numbers available in our Monthly Number Lottery.  For just £5.00 per month, you have 
the chance to win £50.00. Parents, grandparents and family friends are all invited to buy a number. 
 
Every month, someone wins £50 – it doesn’t roll over!  
 
The following numbers are available, if your favourite number is listed perhaps you should consider signing 
up!  Please contact Mrs Lee for a standing order form to subscribe. 
 
1  3   4   5   7   8  10   11   13   14   16   17  18   21   23   24   26    30   32  33  34   35   38  40  41 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend! Let’s hope that the sun is shining next week!  
 

 
 
 

Mrs Zoe Ellis 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


